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Mining College, whose graduates are in
desssand ait over the mining world.

Tixr people rejoice in thseir water-way
to tise Oreat Lakes iii both directions,
whence tlieýr osatiet to the sea. Largest
lake assd snarsy ocean steaniers pass and
repass here.

The facilities for railroad transporta-
tion are excellent. The office of the
Chicago & North Western is elegant in
alt its appointaunss. The D. S. S. & A.
officials are courteous and obliging. The
C.M. & St. Paul R.R. find outlet from
here. The Copper Range R.R. does an
enoraious business.

Tise possibilities of this great country
seems linsitteos.

Fliisy promnises are thebasisofsonî
Investments ;it is not so with life a
surance, which is fonnded upon scienhli6r
caicusiations and years of business eN
perience. The outconse of an assurac
poiicy is nex.-r uncertain ;of feus othe.
secuarities is this true. Doubt usas un,
ago eliminated from flfe assurance.'

-New Zeaiand Goveroment
Inssarance Recorder

Right and wroog are in the nature o:
things. They are not words and p)hrase'
Tisey are in the nature of things, and:.
you transgress the laws laid do D, i
posed Iby tise nature of thinga, depuar
upon it You wiii psy the penalty..

-John Nlurltv
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